
Denver City ISD will be selling the following three school buses: 

 

FCSSA1 1995 International Diesel 23 passenger 

FCSSA2 2000 Bluebird Diesel 12 passenger 

FCSSA3 2003 Bluebird Diesel 15 passenger 

     

 

Sealed bids for one or all buses should be received by 2:00 pm on Monday, May 16, 2016, by Denver City 

ISD at 501 Mustang Avenue, Denver City, TX 79323.  All email bids need to be sent to 

kellie.adams@dcisd.org.  Bids will be opened at this time and will be awarded at the regular DCISD 

Board of Trustees meeting on Monday, May 16, 2016, at 6:15 pm. 

 

Denver City ISD reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, waive minor technicalities, and 

award the bid to best serve the interests of Denver City ISD.  For specifications or a copy of the bid sheet 

to be submitted, contact Kellie Adams at the above email address or call 806-592-5902.  Faxed bids will 

not be accepted. 

 

Interested bidders are invited to view the buses.  For more information or to set an appointment, please 

contact Alonzo Diaz at 806-592-5976. 

 


